
 
March 5, 2024, Presidential Primary Election 

Important Dates for Military and Overseas Voters (UOCAVA) 
 

 January 5–20, 2024:  Ballots for military and overseas voters are issued. 
(E.C. §§ 3105(b), 3114; 52 U.S.C. § 20302) 

 February 19, 2024:  Last day to register to vote for this election. 
(E.C. § 2102) 

 February 27, 2024:  Last day to request a vote-by-mail ballot sent in the mail. 
(E.C. §§ 3001, 3003, 3102) 

 February 28–March 4, 2024:  Period in which registered military or overseas 

voters recalled to service after February 27, 2024, but before 5:00 PM on March 

4, 2024, may obtain a vote-by-mail ballot in person through the county in which 

they are registered or the county to which they have been recalled to service. 
(E.C. § 3111) 

 March 5, 2024:  Election Day 
(E.C. §§ 1000(c), 14212) 

 
If you would like to change your ballot delivery preference from mail to email, please contact the 

Elections Office at (530) 886-5650, toll-free at 1-800-824-8683, Monday through Friday, between 

8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, or email your request to vote@placer.ca.gov. Please include your full name, 

date of birth, Placer County residence address, and a valid email address with your request to 

receive your future voting materials electronically. 

 

You may also choose to receive your ballot by mail or fax, although we recommend email so that 

your ballot arrives as soon as possible. 
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